
12th May 2023 

Year 1 News    
This week in Year 1 
             
In DT this week, we used sliders and leavers to design, make and evaluate our own moving 
greeting cards.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In science last week, we had a visit from the CRICK Science Institute and we did an activity 
called ‘What’s in the Bag?’ where we investigated using our five senses.   
 
 

 
 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 3 sounds Set 2 sounds Word reading 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/dyUIUdGM/xMCb4gbX
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/CQ4cWt0m/pH83KtHX
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/dMH9joZ2/9EXyp8XT


Next week in Year 1 

Writing: The Papaya that Spoke 
 
Next week we will continue to read our story ‘The Papaya that 
Spoke’ by Pie Corbett.  
 
We will write the beginning, middle and 
end of the story.   

Maths: Measurement 
 

Next week we will  measure length and height 
using rulers and compare the length and height 
of different objects.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these 
words: 

 
muttered 

 
bleated  power 

 
poppy  loss  

Computing: Programming 
 
Next week the Camden Learning Centre (CLC) 
will visit us at school to do some programming 
activities with us. We will see how the floor            
robots follow a sequence of commands to move 
and learn how to 
plan a program.  
  
 
 

Science: Animals including humans 
 
Next week we will complete a 
science enquiry and answer 
the question:  
Do more children in our class 
eat more animals, more 
plants or an equal amount of 
both?  
We will record our  results a 
pictogram.  
 

Art: Sculpture 
 
Next week we will  be decorating our clay birds 
using paint and PVA glue to attach the            
decorations.  
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KSiIMqzd4dQ

